
EPSU Circular LC No.36 (2014)        

EPSU Local and Regional Government

Social Dialogue Plenary Meeting
16 December 2014

Venue : tbc by European Commission
IMPORTANT: We would like to inform you that on 15 December a national strike will take place in Belgium. The air traffic might be affected on 15 December if ground personal or air traffic controllers join the strike so please check with your local air company. Local and national  public transport will be heavily affected on 15 December. The EPSU office will be closed on that day. We have discussed with CEMR if we cancel the meeting or not but they are having their employers focus group meeting on the 15 December and they did not wish to cancel it. Therefore we highly recommend that you either travel on the 14 December or on 16 December in the morning. The official meeting starts at 10h15 on the 16 December.

PARTICIPATION FORM

FAMILY NAME 


FIRST (GIVEN) NAME 


UNION


COUNTRY


E-MAIL address where we can send meeting documents

.............................................................................................................................................................

WILL     WILL NOT participate in the above meeting  (please circle)

Will travel on (please highlight)

· 14 December

· 16 December

Accommodation: EPSU does not make hotel booking for participants. See attached hotel list.

Interpretation:
Languages requested: EN, DE, FR, ES, DA  (passive)
Please note that when interpretation has been arranged especially for you, and you are unable to participate in the meeting, you must inform the secretariat at least 4 weeks prior to the event. Your union will have to pay the interpreter's bill if this deadline is not respected.

To be returned preferably by email BY 4 December 2014 AT THE LATEST to:

EPSU SECRETARIAT

40 rue Joseph II, 40
B-1000 Brussels

BELGIUM

EMAIL: jprairial@epsu.org

